CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE

TEMPORARY OUTDOOR

BUSINESS EXPANSION

As we reopen Fort Lauderdale, the City is temporarily expanding access to outdoor spaces,
such as streets and sidewalks, in an effort to facilitate social distancing for pedestrians and

business patrons in key areas.

NE 33 Street in North Beach
Restaurants and Shoppes to Close Nightly

NE 33 Street between A1A and NE 33 Avenue will be closed nightly beginning at 4:30 p.m.
through 7 a.m. This full closure includes the on-street parking spaces on NE 33 Street.

Pedestrians should exercise caution and motorists should travel slowly through the area and follow
posted detour signs. On-street parking is available on NE 33 Street west of NE 33 Avenue and on
other surrounding streets. Additional parking options include the Beach Community Center located at

3351 NE 33 Avenue and the Bridgeside Place Garage located at 3020 NE 32 Avenue.
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If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call 954-828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.



